

## Dear Parents / Carers

I hope this letter finds you and your families safe and well at this very difficult time.

As you are all aware, we are now in the third week of remote learning and we are still adjusting to this new lockdown.

Since the start of term we have modified our remote learning offer and I would like to take the opportunity to thank you all in supporting your children's learning and well-being at this time.

We are currently surveying your childrens' views on remote learning and to help us make sure that we are providing the right support for you and your children I would like to know your thoughts and views on our offer.

This will help the school with the following:

- Finding out what we're doing well and where we could do better
- Making sure we are meeting your needs and the needs of your children

Please take time to complete the survey using the link below.

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=qKyR2BtNbkCzBSdfL3nh8PPVqqB5GslJghGBEtFYEjBUNVQ3NVNXWVUxVIBSVII5UTBTSEpKWVVEQS4u

Please complete the survey by Friday 22<sup>nd</sup> January 2020.

Your feedback is very important and your replies will be treated in the strictest confidence.

As always thank you for your continued help and support at this time.

Yours faithfully,

Mr A Hren (Headteacher)